
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rick Roberts <   
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 2:33 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, file number EB-2019-0159 
 
I’m am writing to you because I am concerned about the proposed Parkway pipeline Expansion. I am a 
Hamilton resident. I am concerned about the local environmental impact, course and how on a local 
scale the new pipeline will effect environmentally sensitive areas. 
 
We are in the midst of a global manmade climate emergency. Any decision regarding this new pipeline 
must be made in that context. The OEB must consider the impacts of climate change when considering 
this project. Ontario must move away from the burning and enabling of the use and transport of fossil 
fuel  and toward cleaner energy. 
 
The OEB must also consider the devastating impacts of fracking. 
 
This pipeline would transport the product of a devastating extraction process to a destination where it 
will be burned and increase green house gas emissions while putting local environmentally sensitive 
areas at risk. It must be rejected. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rick Roberts 
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